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SEPTEMBER 2021 

GEORGIA NONPUBLIC  
POSTSECONDARY EDUCATION COMMISSION 

 

NEW COMMISSIONERS 
 
We are pleased to welcome Drew Van Horn, Pranay Udutha, Doug Roper, and P.K. Martin to the 
GNPEC Commission.  Please select the name of each Commissioner to learn more about each of 
them. 

 
STAFF CHANGES 
 
Sara Catherine Rogers, GNPEC’s newest Regulatory Specialist, has completed her on-boarding and 
is now assuming her institutional workload.  
 
INSTITUTIONAL WORKLOAD TRANSITIONS 
 
With the start of Fiscal Year 2022 and the growth in number of institutions GNPEC oversees, the 
agency has undergone restructuring. With this, we’ve adjusted the institutional assignments of 
each Regulatory Specialist (RS) to improve the efficiency of the staff to meet more regional 
demands. 
 
It is possible your institution has been reassigned; if so, your former RS will introduce you to your 
new RS via email.  We encourage you to reach out to get to know your new RS. 
 
REMINDERS 
 
Changes in Site Visits 
Due to recent legislative changes, GNPEC has gained some flexibility in the manner in which site 
visits may be conducted.  This will not affect the site visits at all authorized institutions, but if it 
affects your institution, your RS will be in contact in the coming months. 

 
Payment of Fees Portals 

Within each of the main fee portals (NON-TGTF Payments and TGTF Payments), there are new 
dropdown fields for the specific fee category for which you are making the payment. If you do 
not see the correct payment op�on listed in the dropdown, you are likely in the wrong portal; 
go back and check within the other portal for the specific name of the type of fee for which you 
are paying.  If you are s�ll unsure, please reach out to your RS for help before making a payment 
into the wrong portal.   

Avoid paying late fees- pay online instead! 

 

https://gnpec.georgia.gov/drew-van-horn
https://gnpec.georgia.gov/pranay-udutha
https://gnpec.georgia.gov/doug-roper
https://gnpec.georgia.gov/pk-martin
https://gnpec.georgia.gov/authorization/schedule-fees
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